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Good Morning PSB Members! 
The Ontario Association of Police Service Boards’ 2021 Labour Conference is
being held November 18, 2021 using a virtual seminar format.    
Each year our seminar features engaging speakers addressing topical subjects
relating to labour and the CSPA. The program is shaping up to be really good this
year – but we need your help!
Each year we rely on participation and sponsorship to help make the conference
successful. We ask that your board (and zone) consider sponsoring the seminar. 
More information available here: https://oapsb.ca/events/2021-oapsb-labour-conference/
Gold - $2,000 plus

·       Feature as Gold Sponsor on one session
·       Recognition in the conference program
·       Recognition on the OAPSB website

Silver - $1.000 to $2,000
·       Featured as Silver Sponsor on all event materials
·       Recognition in the conference program
·       Recognition on the OAPSB website 

Bronze – Up to $999
·       Recognition in the conference program
·       Recognition on the OAPSB website

Added benefits: Funding received for OAPSB events is used to: 
·       Minimize costs to members to attend the seminar
·       Offset the expenses related to delivering the virtual event and training 
·       Purchase of virtual technology
·       Support the marketing and outreach required to inform and communicate
with members
·       Provide your organization recognition on our website, eblasts and at the
virtual event. 
·       Deliver upgrades to our education & training to membership

Please contact Holly Doty at oapsb@oapsb.ca or 1-800-831-7727 to take advantage
of one or more of these unique sponsorship opportunities listed below. 
Respectfully,

Holly Doty, CMP
Ontario Association of Police Services Boards
180 Simcoe St, London, ON N6B 1H9 
T: 1-800-831-7727 | C: 519.636.7707
oapsb@oapsb.ca
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Seeking Your Support! – PSB Members 


The Ontario Association of Police Service Boards’ 2021 Labour Conference is being held November 18. 2021 using a 


virtual seminar format.    Each year our seminar features engaging speakers addressing topical subjects relating to 


labour. The program is shaping up to be really good this year – but we need your help! 


Each year we rely on participation and sponsorship to help make the seminar successful. We ask that your board 


(and zone) consider sponsoring the seminar.  


Gold - $2,000 plus 


• Feature as Gold Sponsor on one session 


• Recognition in the conference program  


• Recognition on the OAPSB website 


Silver - $1.000 to $2,000 


• Featured as Silver Sponsor on all event materials 


•  Recognition in the conference program 


• Recognition on the OAPSB website  


Bronze – Up to $999 


• Recognition in the conference program 


• Recognition on the OAPSB website 


Added benefits: Funding received for OAPSB events is used to:  


• Minimize costs to members to attend the seminar 


• Offset the expenses related to delivering the virtual event and training  


• Purchase of virtual technology 


• Support the marketing and outreach required to inform and communicate with members 


• Provide your organization recognition on our website, eblasts and at the virtual event.  


• Deliver upgrades to our education & training to membership 


Please contact Holly Doty at oapsb@oapsb.ca or 1-800-831-7727 to take advantage of one or more of these 


unique sponsorship opportunities listed below.  


Respectfully, 


 


 


Patrick Weaver ,  Chair OAPSB     
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